

January 10, 2019

Selection Committee
Forty Under 40
Des Moines Business Record
The Deport at Fourth
100 SW Fourth Street
Des Moines, IA 50309

Dear Committee Members:

It is my pleasure to write in behalf of Drew Larson, a nominee for consideration as a member of the 2019 Forty Under 40 Class. Drew would make a great addition to the class and I hope he will be selected.

Drew has been involved with our organization, ABI, for many years. I first met him several years ago in his role as an attorney with Brown Winick. Later, I worked with him in his role as the owner of a manufacturing company in eastern lowa. In that role, Drew served two terms as a member the ABI Board of Directors.

Drew is well-known for his dedication to his clients and to the many organizations in which he is involved. He is a positive, hard-working person who seeks to build-up everyone around him. Drew is a great guy and I hope you will include him in the Forty Under 40 Class. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

Michael Ralston President